
  

 

Re:  Support for Board of Directors of E-470 Public Highway Authority  

To the E-470 Board of Directors:  

On behalf of the City Council of the City of Brighton, I write to officially express support for our duly 

appointed E-470 Board representative and for the position taken by our representative at two meetings 

of the E-470 Board regarding an unsolicited proposal sent to and evaluated by the E-470 Board. 

Specifically, we support our representative’s vote at the August 8, 2019 Board of Directors meeting to 

reject unsolicited proposals, including the one submitted by ROADIS to the E-470 Public Highway 

Authority.  We also support the unanimous reaffirmation of this decision by the E-470 Board of Directors 

at its June 11, 2020 meeting. 

We feel that the decision of our representative to reject the unsolicited proposal is in the best interest 

of the City of Brighton. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Gregory Mills, Mayor 


